
District 22A-Lions E-news – Possible Service Project 

District Governor Paul Rufe, 2017-2018  

29 July 2017, 3:59 p.m. 

 

The e-News will generally is intended to be the forum for club fundraiser announcements and time 

sensitive District information that can't wait for the end of month publication of the News & Views. Info for 

inclusion in the e-News should be sent to CS Marie, lionmariemarucci@gmail.com. 

 

Club news articles about completed service activities should be sent to News & Views editor Jim 

Katzaman, jameskatzaman@gmail.com by the 20th of the month. 

 

Attached is information on a possible service project your club might wish to participate in this fall. 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

Lion Marie Marucci 

22-A Cabinet Secretary, 2017-2018 

22-A District Chaplain 
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